
Thank you!
On behalf of the staff and pupils at our school, the English Team

would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for the generous
donations of fantastic books we received from parents, carers and

friends of the school. We are thrilled with the beautiful selection we
were given! These books have been distributed to the appropriate age

groups throughout the school and will greatly enhance the reading
experience for our children.

Thank you very much!


